From: Bbosa, Rashid - E&E [mailto:Rashid.Bbosa@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 February 2018 16:09
To: Maria Philpott
Subject: RE: Highways consultation response - Bicester Heritage, Cherwell

Hi Maria,

Following that telephone conversation, I am now convinced that variation of condition 14 of 16/01805/F shall unlikely lead to increased trips even with flexibility of use of the buildings as sought by the application. With this, I would like to withdraw my initial objection.

Kind regards,

Rashid

Rashid Bbosa
Transport Engineer – Transport Development Control
Cherwell and West Localities 
Oxfordshire County Council
County Hall
New Road
Oxford OX1 1ND
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